
But ler . M a t t h e w 

From: Blackmer, Beth 
Sent: Monday September 26, 2016 10:54 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Email Regarding Case #16-0253 

From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 109160 
Received: 9/26/2016 7:50:52 AM 
Message: 
V^EB ID: 109160 AT:09-26-2016 at 07:50 AM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Stephen Ewald 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 5375 Medpace Way 
• Cinciimati 
• Cincinnati, OH 45227 
• United States 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 5135799911 x2055 
. Altemative: 5132548392 

. Fax: 5135790444 

E-MAIL: s.ewald@medpace.com 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
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• Company: Medpace, Inc. 
• Name on account: Medpace, Inc. 
• Service address: 5375 Medpace Way *^^^^ ^^ ^° c e r t i f y tfeat the images appearing a re an 
. Service phone: 5135799911 Tr.tZ.t^^ A""?- °°^^^?-® reprod..iction of a case f i l e 
. (no account number vrovidedn ^o<^^^^t del ivered i n the regular course of business . 

(no account number provided.) TechniciaA f ^ D.i-. Processed gpP 2 fi ?01B 
COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:s.ewald@medpace.com


As an employer with more than 1000 people located within a very close proximity to the proposed high pressure 
gas line (see case no. 16-0253-GA-BTX), we are quite concerned about the safety aspects ofthe proposal. We 
are potentially investing an additional $100MM in a corporate headquarters within 100 feet or so ofthe 
proposed path of this gas line. This office would house another 1000 people. We have seen no safety data and 
we have been informed this building would be within the blast zone should there by a failure. We are trying to 
understand the thought behind placing this pipeline in such close proximity to significant population density. 


